
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2020-09-30/R-7) 

adopted as amended by the Chapel Hill Town Council on September 30, 2020. 

 

      This the 12th day of August, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION COUNCIL TO AUTHORIZE THE TOWN MANAGER TO MAKE MINOR NON-

SUBSTANTIVE CHANGES AND TO SIGN AN ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT FOR 

CONSIDERATION OF REDEVELOPMENT ON EAST ROSEMARY STREET (2020-09-30/R-7) 

 

WHEREAS, Chapel Hill Town Council desires to strengthen downtown and meet market needs; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Town Council wants to work to strengthen and retain business growth from research on 

UNC’s campus, and 

 

WHEREAS, Grubb Properties presented an opportunity to exchange property to facilitate the creation 

of a new 200,000SF office building and 1100 space parking deck, and 

 

WHEREAS, this project can add to the economic vitality of downtown year-round.  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council 

authorizes the Town Manager to make minor non-substantive changes and to sign an Economic 

Development Agreement with Grubb Properties regarding a redevelopment project on East Rosemary 

Street, as described in the September 30 meeting materials and Council discussion. 

 

This the 30th day of September, 2020. 

 


